
Weekly Newsletter                     November 7, 2021  

 

Order of Service 
 

Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Kerry Cole 

 

Scripture Reading 
Psalm 100 

Cambre Thrasher 

 

Song Leader 

Jon Ewing 
 

#949 

#982 

 

Prayer 

William Morrison 
 

#111 (v. 1,2,4) 

#220 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Aaron Morrison 

 

Contribution 

Fred Lorenz 
 

#581 

#362 (v. 1,2,3) 

 

Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#975 

 

Prayer 

Scott Barton 
 

#708 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome! 
 

 Welcome to a beautiful time of the year.  It’s my favorite.  
We’ve already been enjoying the season, but part of the 
wonder of it to me is knowing that things are changing and a 
new situation is coming.  It always reminds me how dependent 
I am upon the faithful love of God, and that, as the old song 
says, that “it over and around us lies.” 

 Welcome to Standard Time.  I hope you’re not too tired 
from getting up at 2:00 am to set your clock back, and that you 
won’t be feeling way too hungry before lunch time gets here, 
and that your body adjusts to how the rhythms of the days are 
now, and that you experience no season blues from it seeming 
to get dark so early.  Other than all that, enjoy.  I can see how 
you might get the impression that I personally would rather 
just stay this way. 

 Welcome to the Lord’s day.  It’s the day we come 
together in recognition of the one to whom we belong, to 
remember what he gave to make us his own, to express our 
identity as people of the Lord, to orient ourselves to a new 
week and to establish what comes first for us as we live it, and 
to strengthen and encourage each other in rising to that task.  
It’s a great day, and we’re thankful for it. 

 Welcome to our assembly.  As we together offer a 
spiritual sacrifice through the services that we understand the 
New Testament invites the church to offer, our goal is to 
participate with our hearts and minds.  Today we’re going to 
be thinking on what the Lord said about how important it is 
that his servants be able to engage in thankful rejoicing over 
the right things. 

 Welcome to the new week.  It will bring lots of 
opportunities to get involved, lots of things to get done, a 
number of things to pray for, and, no doubt, some burdens to 
help each other bear.  I hope you’ll give things your attention, 
and that you can find a way to help that you’ll enjoy. 

      --Bill   



 ~Appreciate Your Prayers~ 

THIS WEEK… 
 

 The Elders meet Tuesday, November 9th 

at 6:00 pm. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on 

November 11th at 10:30.  Ruth Essex will 

be teaching Lesson 13 from the book                     

“A Study of Angels”. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 am  

 Card Makers will meet at 9:30 am 

 

Feeding the Homeless/Underprivileged 
 

This Sunday, November 7th 

Immediately after the morning worship service 
 

Those of you who signed up to bring food, 

please don’t forget to bring it Sunday. 

11-09  Tecumseh Ussery 

11-10  Cindy Hannah 

11-10  Kasey Sekulic 

11-11  Linda Currier 

11-11  Betty Holden 

11-12  Judy Johnson 

11-15  Carol Tovar 

11-17  Kay McFarland 

11-18  Van Barnes 

11-18  Kelli Kirk 

11-19 Cassandra Dobbs 

11-19  Montana Dobbs 

11-19  Carol Jackson 

Ruth Raines has a blood clot in her leg that is being treated with 

medication. 

Truman Coltrane is at home with hospice care. 

Carl Tindall had his test last week and will meet with his doctor 

later this month.   
 

Continued prayers for health: 
Meshell Fox, (Coyeatte Ewing’s sister),  David High  (Lucile High’s 

son),  Robert Raines  (Denzil & Ruth’s son),  Don Todd and Ron 

Todd (Connie Fortner’s brothers),  Illene Birdsong,  Karen 

Duncan,  Tom Meeks,  Bonnie Cole,  Laura Easterly 

(COVID),  Becky Marsolf,  Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  Pat 

Blackburn,  Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  John 

Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s brother),  Alice Daniels,  Linda (Sue 

Aherin’s sister-in-law),  Jacquelyn Raines (Kim Maples 

grandmother),  Beverly Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  

Sandie Shelby (Lucile High’s niece),  Sherrie Stern (Shirlane 

Horton’s sister),  Hasseltine Pendergrass (Helen Harber’s mom),  

Chris Low (Sheryl Low’s son),  Ima Coleman (Sara Keener’s friend),  

Steve Barnet  (Kerry Cole’s brother-in-law) 

MEN’S FELLOWSHIP 
 

The next Men’s Fellowship will be 

Saturday, Nov. 20th  

from 8-10 am  

in the fellowship room.   

 

 

 
 

11-16  Aubrey & Anita Cobb - 53 years 
11-16  Sam & Julie Gillham - 53 years 
11-24  Verl & Karen Duncan - 60 years  

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes 

Pat Blackburn 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost 

Betty Grabber 

Doris Iorg 

Helen McDonald 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Doris Tobler 
 

 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

 

Youth Led Service   
 

The word of the month is LOYALTY 
                      
     

                  Sunday, November 7th 
 

                              5:00 -  6:00 PM 
 

You’re Invited 

TO A 60TH ANNIVERSARY PARTY  

for 

Verl and Karen Duncan 
Sunday, November 14, 2021 

2 pm to 4 pm 

In the Fellowship Room 

THRIFT HAVEN                     

NEEDS VOLUNTEERS!   

See Eddie Currier for details. 

Thank you for 
the prayers, 
cards and 

thoughts during 
my recent surgery.  I am 

doing well.             
 Fay Ely 

Patience is a quality 

that is most needed 

when it is exhausted. 

The men have their 

breakfast, we will be 

“Ladies who Brunch”  

Starting 12/4/2021,         

9-11 am come to the 

church building to enjoy 

fellowship with your    

sisters in Christ.         

 We hope to meet on     

the 1st Saturday of every 

other month. 


